| and many other Oregonians are in support of this legislation, especially because it was written by homeless-led and accountable
groups and offers an alternative to the inhumane over-policing of their communities. Aggressive policing and sweeps endanger,
displace and even kill fellow Oregonians. This legislation is not only the most reasonable and humane response to the statewide
housing/homelessness crisis, but also would protect so many others from unnecessary, unwarranted contact with law enforcement.



